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Dear Parents/Carers  

YEAR 2 GEOGRAPHY FIELDWORK  

TUESDAY 9th JULY  

At Bourne Abbey, we are very committed to promoting outdoor learning opportunities within our 

geography programme of study. As part of our curriculum, we are undertaking a programme of study 

about our local area. To support this, we plan to take the children to the Abbey Lawns to develop 

their fieldwork skills to answer our enquiry question ‘How do people use and enjoy our local green 

spaces?’ 

 

We plan to do this in the morning next Tuesday.  We will walk the children around the green space 

and given that the summer weather can be unpredictable, can you please ensure that your child has 

suncream applied before school and brings suitable clothing including a sunhat and a raincoat. They 

will also need to have their water bottles with them.  

 

We are all looking forward to an exciting morning.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Miss Schaffer 

Year 2 Leader 

 

 

 


